
From: Jacobson, Erik B 
Sent: 7/30/2010 10:40:27 AM 
To: 'Fulcher, Jack' (jack.fulcher@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 'Kahlon, Gurbux' (gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); 'Steve Roscow' 

(SCR@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Affiliate Advice Letter Filings 

Jack, 

Attached is a draft supplemental advice letter that responds to the request for more information in the 
rejection letter from Julie Fitch dated July 7, 2010. It contains significantly more detail than our original 
advice filing (submitted on February 11, 2010) about PG&E Corporation's investment with SolarCity and 
our compliance with the affiliate rules. More recently, we submitted a separate advice filing on July 23, 
2010 that contains the same type of information regarding PG&E Corporation's investment with 
SunRun. We are hoping to discuss both the attached draft and the 7/23 SunRun advice filing at our 
meeting on August 6 to ensure we have adequately addressed Energy Division's request for 
information and any remaining affiliate rule compliance concerns that may exist. 

I look forward to seeing you on August 6. Feel free to contact me in the meantime if you have any 
questions or would like to discuss. 

Thanks, 

Erik 

Original Appointment 
From: Jacobson, Erik B 
Sent: Tuesday, July 20, 2010 6:33 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B; 'Kahlon, Gurbux'; 'Fulcher, Jack'; 'jef@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'Gurbux Kahlon'; 'Steve 
Roscow' 
Subject: Affiliate Advice Letter Filings 
When: Friday, August 06, 2010 11:00 AM-12:00 PM (GMT-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada). 
Where: CPUC Offices rm 4010 

Jack, Please feel free to forward to other Energy Division staff you feel should attend the meeting. 
Thanks, Erik 
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